
 

 

Writing Intensive Curriculum Committee Update to Senate 

The Writing Intensive Curriculum Committee approved 4 new courses and 2 renewal 

proposals last Fall and is now accepting proposals for Writing Intensive (WI) courses for 

Fall 2018. The deadline for proposals (new and renewal) is January 29.  Current WI 

instructors are asked to check whether their courses have been renewed in the last 5 years. 

Courses that have not been renewed in the last 5 years (latest renewal before 2012) will not 

appear on Active list of courses for Fall 2018 (i.e., the list of courses that can be taught with 

WI designation).  

Note that the renewal process (for courses that have been taught as WI in the last 5 years) 

is simple: submit a recent syllabus, schedule, and assignments, along with sections A and C 

of the proposal form (including DC signature) for the committee to review. Any questions, 

please contact the WI committee: 

Sharon Dansereau, WI Coordinator/WICC Chair 

 Noelie Rodriguez, Social Sciences 

Michael (Osh) Larish, English 

 Pamela Scheffler, Math and Natural Sciences 

Ākeamakamae Kiyuna, Humanities 

Kaleo Quintana, GSSS 

 

http://hawaii.hawaii.edu/node/425

